
2020 Pre-Season Softball Umpires Clinic 

                                           
 

**Conducted/Sponsored by the Lehigh Valley Softball Umpires Association, PIAA Chapter** 

 

  WHEN: Saturday February 22, 2020; 8:00 AM to 12:30 PM 

  WHERE: Parkland High School – Room C200 and Aux Gym 

    2700 North Cedar Crest Blvd. Allentown, PA 18104 

  COST:           There is NO cost for PIAA Umpires’ to attend!  

   

      Scheduled Presenters  
 

    Frank D’Angelo, PIAA District 11 Officials Representative 

    Kristy Henritzy, Head Coach, Northampton Area High School 

    Brandon Hibbler, NCAA & PIAA Softball Umpire 

    Frank Lupin, Exercise Science; Coordinated Health 

    Jim Corpora, NCAA & PIAA Softball Umpire 

     

 This clinic represents an excellent way to prepare for the 2020 softball season.   

 We take great pride in being a ‘teaching clinic.’ The transcending concept is for every 

umpire to learn something which will assist them in their umpiring career.  

 The clinic agenda will consist of video, various presentations and ‘situational’ on-field work 

with the Parkland High School Softball Team.  

 For additional information, please visit the LVSUA Website @ 

https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=lvsoftballump 

 

We hope to see you on Saturday, February 22nd @ Parkland High School! Umpires will receive 

credit for a meeting attendance if they stay for the entirety of the clinic.  

 

Dress is casual. Please do bring your Indicator and Plate Brush.  
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